
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Connections Festival Performance Tickets  
 
I am pleased to inform you that tickets for the Connections Festival at Trinity on Wednesday 13th April 2022 
starting at 7.00pm are now on sale. Tickets are priced at £5.00 each and are available from the website by 
clicking here.  
 
Sackville are performing as part of a double bill and will be the second performance of the evening. Tickets 
will be for the whole evening.  
 
We will be holding rehearsals on Monday 11th April 2022 or Tuesday 12th April 2022, 9:00am – 
1.00pm. Please give consent here for your child to attend.  
 
On the day of the rehearsals in Tunbridge Wells, students will be accompanied by staff into the town centre 
to buy food for their dinner. Please acknowledge consent for this on the same form linked above. 
 
If you have any questions, please email me at jhodgkiss@sackvilleschool.org.uk 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Mrs J Hodgkiss 
CTL Drama and Performing Arts 
 

 

https://www.trinitytheatre.net/events/connections-festival-remote-like-theres-no-tomorrow
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1Ij6D-CFZdueT3pQqFaZ1PQADRqq93llBIHEvFzMqxZM/edit
mailto:jhodgkiss@sackvilleschool.org.uk

